
Inspections on 14th – 15th March 2020 
 

Inspections at Baan Mo Market and The Old Siam Plaza 

 From 14th to 15th March 2020, officers from The DIP and  

The Metropolitan Police Bureau jointly inspected retail stalls that  

were suspected of Intellectual Property infringement in order to 

pressure vendors not to sell infringing goods at Baan Mo Market and  

The Old Siam Plaza. 

 


